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New archaeological discoveries  in Jordan

to be topic of free lecture Feb. 7 at WLU 

Dr. James A. Sauer, a young American archaeologist, will deliver

a free, public lecture on Recent Archaeological Discoveries in Jordan,

on Monday, Feb. 7 at Wilfrid Laurier University.

He will speak at 7:30 p.m. in Room 2-210 of the Central Teaching

Building. The public is invited to attend.

Details of the capital city of the ancient Moabite culture, which

flourished between the 12th and eighth century B. C., will be discussed

by Dr. Sauer. He has recently returned from Jordan where he was a

Visiting Professor at the University of Jordan.

His talk is jointly sponsored by the WLU School of Religion and

Culture, the Archaeology Club of the university, and the local chapter

of the Archaeological Institute of America.
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